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The harms of conversion therapy are well-documented; it is a dangerous and 

unethical practice. As a therapist living and practicing in Oregon with many years of 

experience in crisis-based work, I have seen first-hand the terror it inflicts on 

individuals and their families. Banning conversion therapy is the proper way to protect 

the sacred and life-saving work of psychotherapy and mental health treatment.  


